BOARD of ELECTIONS MEETING
7/15/2021

1. A closed meeting was held with Board members only to discuss issues not privy to the
public.

2. Unspent grant money that was awarded to the Board of Elections during the 2020 election

cycle by a private organization to help fund local election boards had to be returned to that

organization by July 30, 2021.

For Bibb County: amount awarded - #1 grant $557,483 #2 grant $241,848
amount returned - $ 19,161 $ 27,647

3. The Board of Elections is still trying to respond to Open Records requests submitted-some
with as many as 30 - 59 questions.

4. Three early voting sites will be open for Nov. 2, 2021 election by a vote of 3 yes and 2 no
votes. No member moved to have a Sunday voting date for Nov. 2 election.

5. A number of local elected officials have not submitted required campaign financial reports.
Submitted:

Carolyn Hargrove
LWV Observer Corps.



